
 

Update coronavirus outbreak – Georgia suspend its permit emissions 
for Italy and the Islamic Republic of Iran 

Georgia  

Since February 28th 2020, Georgia is suspending the emission of permits for 
international passenger transport and international freight transport to the 
Islamic Republic of Iran and Italy. Note that authorisations that have been 
previously issued will not be accepted.  

This measure has been taken to prevent the spread of the coronavirus in the country. 

More information in Georgian here. 

Source: GIRCA 
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